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August 10, 2022 
 
 
Dear Staff, Parents, and Guardians of Harford Hills Elementary School, 
 
I am excited to share with you that, effective August 15th, I will be serving as the principal of 
Harford Hills Elementary. I currently have served as assistant principal at Milbrook Elementary 
for the past 2 years. 
 
I have a sincere passion for students and a commitment to the success of Harford Hills. I am 
looking forward to working with all of you and I am eager to meet students and families. More 
information will follow about a virtual Meet and Greet so we can learn more about each other. If 
you would like to reach out via email, I would love to hear from you; my email address is 
lstepney@bcps.org. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
  
Principal Stepney, Harford Hills Elementary 


